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YEAR 11 CAMP YOUTHWORKS RATHANE
Our Year 11 camp was a bittersweet experience as it was really our final camp as a
cohort. Held off site, the camp provided a great opportunity to bond with friends, enjoy a break
from school and focus on the important road we have ahead of us. In the mornings, we attended
some insightful seminars from Mrs Easton and other teachers that encouraged personal growth,
leadership and some helpful tips on approaching our HSC years. During the afternoons, we had
plenty of free time to relax in, enjoying our beautiful campsite on the Port Hacking River. We
particularly enjoyed fishing and swimming at the pool. On the two evenings we enjoyed a warm
and lively campfire where we shared stories and roasted marshmallows, and also a movie night
with popcorn in the conference centre’s meeting room. The camp was a nice mix of relaxation,
learning, and fun, creating lasting memories with friends and teachers alike.
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Isabella C
Year 11 Student 
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